
NOTICE 

The City of Bovina proposed budget is currently on file at Bovina City Hall, 205 North St., Bovina, Texas  

The proposed budget may be examined by any interested party on weekdays during regular business 

hours, which are 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  

The City of Bovina will hold a public hearing on Aug. 13, 2016 at 6:30p.m. at the XIT Recreation Center 

loft, 215 North St., Bovina, Texas, for the 2016-2017 proposed budget.  

Lesley Gama 

Bovina City Secretary  


